MAKARAGONG ADUARNA, MATATAG HNA EKCOMIA

@ BUREAU OF CUSTOMS iy

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC AUCTION

Notice iz hereby given to the Public that the scheduled Public Auction at the
Port of Clark International Airport on 22 January 2021 is POSTPONED 1o 03 February
2021.

For further details, please see onginal Notice of Publc Auction posted at the
BOC website, wwaw cusioms.aov.ph or contact Venus Mei 5. Juico at (045) 489-0831.
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Thank you.
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